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What’s on Term 4 

Fri 20 Nov Last transition day 

Mon 23 Nov Intensive swimming for two  
   weeks - 8.45 am 

Fri 27 Nov Book club orders due in 

Tues   1 Dec Kempsey High Orientation 

Thur 10 Dec Year 6 farewell 

Mon 14 Dec 3-6 excursion to Yarrahapinni 

   for two nights 

Tues 15 Dec K-2 Billabong Zoo excursion 

Wed 16 Dec 3-6 return - last day of 2020 

 

 

  

Last week we visited the centataph and learnt about why we observe a moment’s silence for 

Remembrance Day.   To celebrate NAIDOC Week we joined in virtual singing, dreamtime stories and 

songs, and did lots of craft activities in class. 
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There have been some minor changes to COVID-19 restrictions for schools.  Unfortunately, parents 

are still unable to enter school grounds unless necessary.  Students should be kept at home if they 

have cold or flu like symptoms.  We are working out how our end of year presentation and Year 6 

farewell will work.  More information shortly. 

Our last transition to kindergarten day is this Friday.  We are excited to have seven new enrolments 

for 2021.  School starts for all our students on Friday, 29 January 2021. 

Uniforms can be purchased for next year on Thursday, 28 January 2021 from 9.00 to 3.00.  We only 

accept cash at our school.   

Our intensive swimming program starts next week (Monday, 23 November to Friday, 4 December 

2020).  We will be travelling with students from Willawarrin by bus each day for a 45 minute 

intensive lesson.  Please make sure notes and $10 per child is returned by Friday.  Everyone must 

be at school by 8.45 am every day during swimming. 

We have been working with the P&C to produce a 2021 calendar which will be available for sale 

shortly.   It makes a great gift idea for Christmas and helps support our school.  There are a limited 

number available and order form is attached for pre-ordering. 

Other important information 



 We acknowledge the traditional custodians across the lands on which we live and work, and pay our respects to Elders both 

past and present. 

Congratulations to all our students for trying their best so far this semester.  It was great to see some 100% attendance 

awards given out for this term. 
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